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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In Year 3, we are currently writing persuasive letters. In line with our topic of 
‘Natural Disasters’, our aim to raise money to donate to the British Red Cross 
charity. The children will be writing a letter to you persuading you to donate to 
this charity. We would like to invite you into our classrooms after school at 
3.30 on Monday 1st April to view our letters. If you are impressed with your 
child’s writing, there will be a collection pot in the classroom for you to make a 
voluntary donation if you wish to do so.  
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Thank you for all your support.  
 
From Miss Hearne and Miss Kelly.   
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